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1. Marsha Gresham
2. Shoreline
3. (o) Meridian Park
4, gresham2@frontier.com
5. 11/07/2016
6. 8a
7. | have a concern about the 185th Traffic Study proposal and the $500,000 anticipated cost.
Really???? Concern # 1: Don't you think a traffic study should have been done BEFORE the rezone?
Concern #2: $500,000 will buy what exactly? Anyone can clearly see that 185th is not sufficient to
handle future traffic. However, mitigating those problems will be hindered if not outright
prevented by the current zoning laws allowing building very close to property lines.
Concern #3: Is this yet another opportunity for an outside contractor to reap the benefits of ill
considered actions by the City Council?
Thanks for your attention. | intend this to be part of the public record.
Marsha Gresham
8. (o) Oppose

Thank you,
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